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CENTER FOR A SUSTAINABLE ENVIRONMENT

University of lllinois at Urbana-Champaign

We are pleased to inform you that Prof. Evan DeLucia will become the first
director of the Center for a Sustainable Environment, pending approval by
the Board of Trustees.

Prof. DeLucia brings a record of exceptional scholarship and a wealth of
administrative experience to the new center. The G. William Arends
Professor of Biology and the director of the School of Integrative Biology at
the University of lllinois at Urbana-Champaign, Prof. DelLucia joined the
faculty at lllinois in 1986. He was the founding director of the program in
Ecology and Evolutionary Biology and has served as the head of the
department of Plant Biology.

lllinois is uniquely poised to address the issue of environmental
sustainability - and the Center for a Sustainable Environment will enhance
our institutional capacity to do so. Prof. DeLucia will work with the many
individuals, teams, and campus organizations involved in sustainability work
on our campus to create the institutional structure to increase our impact
and raise our profile as a leader in this area. These efforts will build on the
campus strengths in sustainability, energy, and the environment that were
so clearly identified in the Visioning Future Excellence process.

Prof. DeLucia's research interests strongly align with the vision for the
Center. He studies the responses of forest and agro-ecosystems to
elevated carbon dioxide and other elements of global change. He uses
ecological, physiological and genomic approaches to understand how
global change affects the carbon cycle and the trophic dynamics between
plants and insects. His work has been well-funded by both government and
industry.

Prof. DeLucia is a fellow of the American Association for the Advancement
of Science, and is a member of multiple other professional societies. He
received a B.A. from Bennington College, an M.F.S. in forest ecology from
Yale University, and a Ph.D. in plant ecology and physiology from Duke
University.

Please join us in welcoming Prof. Delucia to this new role.

sustainability@illinois.edu | Center for a Sustainable Environment | Office of Public Engagement

https://city.urbana.il.us/Exchange/srtess/Inbox/RE:%20SAC.EML/1_mult...a%20Sustainable%20Environment.eml/?cmd=body&Security=1&unfiltered=1 Page 1 of 2


mailto:sustainability@illinois.edu
https://city.urbana.il.us/exchweb/bin/redir.asp?URL=http://sustainability.illinois.edu/
https://city.urbana.il.us/exchweb/bin/redir.asp?URL=http://engagement.illinois.edu

